
1401 Veterans Dr. 

Omaha, NE 68022 

September 20, 2018 

 

 

 
11949 Q St. 

Omaha, Ne 68137 

 
Dear Project Harmony Staff, 

 
I would like to thank you for taking time out of your day to read this letter. My name is Madison 

Grooms and I am a sophomore at Elkhorn High School.  I learned about Project Harmony when my 

middle school, Elkhorn Middle School, had to choose 3 organizations  to donate $1,000 to and we 

chose Project Harmony as one of  the three. I remember seeing Project Harmony on the board as 

one of the choices and everybody was confused because no one knew the extent of your work. As 

soon as we were given an explanation almost everyone agreed that Project Harmony deserved the 

money. Your mission to help abused and neglected children is truly inspiring and it continues to 

encourage me to try to help people, no matter who it is, to the best of my ability. 

 
While this letter is an assigned project, I thought thanking all of you for your hard work was 

necessary. Project Harmony doesn't need to help kids that are going through a rough time, but you 

do. The people at Project Harmony have so many people that are grateful to them but don't do 

anything to show it. I am grateful to you because I know some people that have needed to go to you 

for help and they are all better off because of it. Project Harmony does amazing work and I'm so 

thankful that you guys were and are able to help so many people 

 
There are so many kids that feel helpless and hopeless. You guys do whatever you can to help out 

those children in need. When I grow up I want to donate to or volunteer at Project Harmony 

because I want to help anyone that feels like they can't do anything about their situation. Project 

Harmony has saved so many lives by helping kids get out of their terrible situation and I want to 

help or be a part of it in any way that I can because I would feel guilty knowing that kids are abused 

and neglected but I didn't do anything to help. 

 
Continue doing the work that all of you at Project Harmony are doing because it means a lot to 

others. Continue stopping abuse and neglect and continue helping every child that walks through 

your front doors because all of them are counting on it. You guys help so many people and families 

on a daily basis and every single one of them is grateful for it. 

Sincerely, 

Madison Grooms 

Sophomore, Elkhorn High School 
 


